
 

      
 

 

 
 
 

  
 
“P”  7   (2018) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 August 10, 2018 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update - Colorado 
 
The Colorado Vehicle Services Section has identified 5,600 International Registration 
Plan registrations that will show incorrect data when queried. If the physical plate and 
the cab card match, but the federal data does not match, please assume the federal data 
is incorrect. Colorado expects this error will be corrected by August 13, 2018.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Colorado Vehicle Services Section at     
303-205-5608. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff.  Thank you. 
 
              Theresa L. Egan 
              Executive Deputy Commissioner 
 


